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Strategy Group Meeting, February 2022

IRG-Rail Strategy Group held a meeting in order to discuss several issues of particular relevance
to be addressed in 2022.

During their meeting on 9 February, among other topics, the regulators discussed the
developments in the European rail sector such as ERTMS and multimodality, as well as
the implications of artificial intelligence techniques in railways.



